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From: <WAY4BONN2@aol.com>
To: <Rbriggs@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Tue, Oct 25, 2005  5:54 PM
Subject: Sock It To Them!

Dear Roger Briggs,
As a citizen of Los Osos I understand the problems of the Waste Water 
Treatment facility to be built here in Los Osos at the Tri W site. I have been 
working hard to get it built, along with the former and sadly recalled CSD members. 
They wanted and fought a brave battle to get it built. They warned the general 
population what would happen if it were not started and built in a timely 
manner. Now the new CSD Board has stopped the project!

They are jeopardizing the community with some very bad advice and are doing 
so behind an illegal issue called Measure "B." that they refer to as law voted 
in by the people. As you know the voting margin was very thin. I also know 
that they are now in negotiations the State, with Sam Blakeslee as the mediator. 
I would encourage you to "Sock it To Them!"
They have little respect for the state of California or the Water Board, as 
stated by Julie Tacker and Lisa Schicker as a published fact. They believe that 
you will bend to their wishes and they can deify you and the members of your 
boards.
The other three members of the new CSD are also State employees with 
Cal-Trans.
Why they would want to bite and ignore the hand that feeds them is beyond my 
comprehension.
Please carry though with the terms that you have already stated when you were 
here in January. No other community should know of how tolerant you have been 
to the City of Los Osos, and believe that anyone can get away with none 
compliance for as long as they wish. They are delaying and hurting the future of 
it's citizens and the contamination of the natural enviornment and water supply.
Thank you for your fine efforts here in Los Osos.
Bonnie Deringer
1390 Los Olivos Ave. #D 
Los Osos, Ca.
93402
805 534-9467


